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June Monthly Meeting: The June monthly meeting will be on Thursday, June 15th at 
Charlie Macgrooders. Remember, 6:30 PM Meet & Greet (coffee & cake), 7:00 PM Monthly 
Meeting. 

Special Guest: Mr. Patrick Kelley, Director of Dignity Memorial. He will present 
information regarding VA burial benefits and planning. We encourage all members and 
their spouses to attend. A difficult subject but helpful information none the less. 

 

	

A Harris Teeter Thank You: 

The Post presented a Certificate of Appreciation and Thank You letter to Jim Widerman, 
Manager and Chip Spoonts, Assistant Manager (not pictured) for their support of our 
unserviceable flag collection and BBQ fundraiser day. Harris Teeter provided all the food 
for the BBQ making it a very profitable fundraiser. 
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Up Coming Events:  

4th of July parade at Magnolia Greens. The parade will be of a short duration, possibly a half 
hour and a short (so we’ve been told) march. If you plan to participate, the uniform of the day 
will be the official Post hat or baseball cap, Post golf shirt and khaki pants. We will need as 
many as six flag/banner bearers, not the official color guard. If you are not able to march, we 
might have Eric’s pickup for the ambulatory challenged (no duce and a half). More info to come. 
See me (Alan Simmons) at the meeting if you want to participate. Refreshments provided. 

Memorial Day Cemetery Flag Placement: 

Thanks to all the Post members and their families who gave their time to place flags at 
Veterans graves in the following cemeteries: First Baptist of Leland, Zion United 
Methodist, Goshen Baptist and the King Family Memorial Cemetery. 132 flags were 
installed and thanks to Chaplain Danielson for his prayer of remembrance. 


